
  
 
 
 
DAILY BULLETIN – Thursday 24th October 2024 
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
 
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 
 
S1-6 Access to the Atrium: During the first 15 minutes of break and lunch, you will not be able to 

access the atrium via the doorway opposite the boys' toilets. This is to ease congestion and 
crushing around the queue. You can access the atrium via any other staircase. There will be 
signs and prefects stationed at this point, to remind you. Please also remember there should 
be no running in corridors and in stairwells. The school is extremely busy, and this is unsafe.  

Mrs Fraser 
 
S1-6 P7 Open Afternoon Tour Guides: If you signed up or can still help out on Friday afternoon 

please come to a meeting at 1.15pm on Thursday 24th October in the Assembly Hall to get all 
the details of your tours. Thank you.  

Ms Presly 
 
S1-6 House Challenge for Boroughmuir Beans Thank you to all pupils/parents and carers who 

contributed to our house challenge to gather breakfast items for Boroughmuir Beans. We 
collected over 450 items and raised £1025 which should keep the breakfast club in business 
for a long time to come. House winners will be revealed at the next house assemblies in 
November. 

House Captains 
 

S1-6 Top of the Pops – Extra Audition Dates!  
Extra days have been added due to popular demand. 

 Friday 25th October – Miss MacLeod - Room G.01 
 Monday 28th October – Miss Kemp – Room G.01 
 Friday 1st November – Miss Kemp – Room G.02 

Miss Grant 
 
S1-6 Diwali: This Friday, there will be an event celebrating the Indian festival of lights, Diwali, in 

the assembly hall. There will be food, mehendi, and many other activities with all funds raised 
going to Edinburgh’s Hindu Mandir and Cultural centre in Leith. There will be a card machine, 
but please bring cash if you can. Everyone is welcome!  

The Diwali Team  
 
S1-6 Social Spaces: Pupils should use the atrium, outside terrace, lower atrium and playground 

for food and socialising. Pupils should not be in the extension or on the 2nd floor and 3rd floors 
during break and lunch times, except for those who have permission to attend clubs/activities. 
Only S6 pupils should use 3rd floor Green Seats area. 

Mrs Braisby 
 
S1-6 Coffee Shop: Your student led coffee shop is open every Tuesday and Thursday lunchtime. 

We have a wide range of hot drinks available and some seasonal offerings too. Anyone up for 
cinnabun or pumpkin spice? 
Thursday special offer: Hot chocolates for only 99p! 
Find us in the LG Atrium at lunchtime. 

Mrs Kelly 
 
 

   Duty Head – C Paterson 



S1-6  Scripture Union: Pizza week! Come along to SU for games, chat and free pizza as we 
continue our series on "The Ten Commandments". All welcome 

Mrs Walker 
 

S4-5 Medics Club: For anyone interested in applying to medicine/ dentistry come along to 3.13 (Dr 
Macmillan's room) after school on Thursdays. Learn about the application, skills required and 
take part in fun dissections!!   

Dr MacMillan, Miss Nisbet, Miss Cavanagh and 6th Year YSL 
 

S4 Host Ambassadors 
Just a reminder again: Thursday after school for training 3.30pm in atrium 
Friday- we still need 8 groups of parents to be shown round – the sign up for a group on the 
sheet outside Ms Presly’s office 

Mr Hayes 
 
S1 Halloween Disco Tickets: Good morning S1s! Just a reminder to get your Halloween disco 

tickets before it is too late - your parents can buy you a ticket on parent pay. There will be a 
juice bar, tuck shop and games stalls so make sure to bring along some extra change. There 
will also be a costume contest with a spooky prize so come dressed to impress!  

Fundraising committee  
 
S1 Boys Football Teams A & B: Please check the football notice board for information 

regarding matches on Saturday.  
Mr Munro 


